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Friday 14th February  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a celebration of this term’s Space topic, we have two dates to share with you. On Thursday 19th March 

we will be visiting Central Park where the children will be testing out their space worthy creations! 

Children will have their lunch at school as usual and will need to wear their usual school uniform. They 

will need to ensure that they have a suitable coat and wellies or trainers for the visit to the park in the 

afternoon. 

 

For our final space mission, we will also be having a visit from the incredible Space Lab – Mobile 

Planetarium on Monday 23rd March. We are seeking voluntary contributions of £2.00 towards the cost 

of Space Lab visit. We have worked hard to secure a range of fun and exciting experiences at a fair price 

and we hope that you will support us with this. Contributions are to be paid via the online cashless 

system. Children will not be treated differently according to whether or not their parents/carers have 

made a voluntary contribution. However, if we do not receive sufficient funds to cover the full cost, the 

visit will have to be cancelled. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support as always!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 2 Team 

  

 


